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Dear Workshop Committee, 

 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to the reviewers for their insightful comments and 

feedback on our manuscript titled " Exploring the impact of ChatGPT on student interactions in 

computer-supported collaborative learning." We are pleased to submit the camera-ready version 

of our paper, incorporating the suggested improvements from reviewers as follows: 

1. We acknowledge the reviewer's comment regarding the potential novelty effect 

introduced by incorporating ChatGPT into our study, which could have influenced the 

students' interaction patterns. Following the reviewer’s suggestion, we have explicitly 

addressed this limitation in the Conclusion section of our manuscript. We recognize the 

importance of revisiting this aspect in future work to further refine our analysis and 

ensure the validity of our findings. 

 

2. We have carefully considered the stylistic suggestions provided by the reviewers. 

Specifically, we have expanded the captions in all of our Tables to provide more detailed 

explanations, making them self-explanatory for the readers. Additionally, several rounds 

of proofreading have been conducted to rectify any typos or errors present in the initial 

manuscript, thereby enhancing the overall clarity and coherence of the document. 

Thank you once again for the constructive feedback. We look forward to presenting our research 

at AI4ED Workshop. 

Sincerely,  

Han Kyul Kim 

 


